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As a resident of Oregon and supporter of the Second Amendment, I respectfully urge 

you to  OPPOSE SB 243 in your committee. 

 

SB 243 was amended to include provisions from several other bills currently in the 

legislature, including; SB 429, imposing a 72-hour waiting period for the purchase of 

firearms and firearm parts; SB 696, creating the crime of unlawful transport, 

manufacture, or transfer of a "rapid-fire activator";  and SB 698, expanding gun-free 

zones by allowing public entities to adopt policies that prohibit firearms, even for 

concealed handgun license holders. 

 

These provisions do nothing to address crime in our state, and only place further 

burdens on law-abiding gun owners. Again, I urge you to OPPOSE SB 243. 

 

Thank you. 


